H-I Di 1 e m TS-E
Independence, Virginia 24348
March l&,; 1987

Mr. Bussell A. S5trong
2041 Hillsdale
Kalamazoo, MI 49007

Dear Mr. Strong:

Thank you for your letter of welcome to the 306th
Bomb Group Assoclation. I did not know that such
anh organizatien was in existence.

Please add my name to your 'Directory' and to
your "Echoes". Is there an extra 'Directory’
available, if =0 please send me one.

I would appreciate more particulars concerning the
September 20th 1987 reunion to be held in the Washington
D.C. area. When it becomes available.

1 was one of the original members of the 306th Bomb
Group from Wendover, Utah and then served over two
years at Thurleigh, England in the HQ. & HD. SQUADRON.

Thank you for your kindness in making this information
avalilable to me.

Most Sincerely, In Brotherhood and Love,
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E

Lu L. Dixon, Jr.
CHSGT, USAF (R)




